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Nursery Weekly Newsletter 

 
Mrs Wilkinson, Miss Risbridger, 
Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 

Mrs Arora, Miss Lee, 
Mrs Mohamed 

 
 

Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 

Class emails: 
Ladybirdclass13@gmail.com 

Butterflyclass014@gmail.com 
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Please learn and 
practice at home  

Tricky word practice! 
See how many words 
your children know  

Lots of our children and families have been 
walking to school!   
Stay active and enjoy walking throughout 
the summer term. 
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Hello Parents and Carers! 
A kind reminder that PM children need to be collected at 2pm on Friday 

24th June for our Summer Fayre 
 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

The children have had a lovely week, 
making the most of the sunny 
weather!  We have been exploring the 
outside area, including the forest 
school and keeping cool in our water 
park.  
 
In Phonics we recapped all our learnt 
sounds and have introduced our new 
sound ‘w’. The sounds we have now 
covered are:  
s,a,t,p,i,n,m,d,o,c,k,g,e,u,r,h,b,f,j,l, v 
It’s really important to keep practicing 
at home. When you are reading with 
your children ask them to show you 
what sounds they know! 
 
We created Father’s Day cards with 
the children and encouraged them to 
draw pictures of their families and 
people they loved. 
 

Reception Transition 
If your child is going to Yeading 
Infant’s Reception, you will have 
received a letter inviting you to a 
meeting on Wednesday 29th June. 
It is essential that you attend this 

Next week we have a busy week 
starting with our park trip on 
Wednesday 22nd June! Please ensure 
children come to school on time that 
day.  We are going to go on a short 
walk to a local park. This is a really 
great opportunity for your little ones 
to explore their independence, the 
natual environment and having lots of 
fun whilst they learn!  
 
On Friday 24th June, we have our 
Summer Fayre! All children must be 
picked up by 2pm and you can bring 
them to the fayre which will be in the 
playground. There will be stalls, 
delicious food, rides, facepaiting and 
much more! Please buy raffle tickets if 
you would like a chance at winning a 
prize (see poster!) 
 
Next week we will continue our focus 
story ‘The Little Red Hen’ and will 
retell the story using puppets and 
actions.  
 

 
 

 

General Notices 

IMPORTANT: 
Please continue to take precautions against coronavirus to help keep 
the children and Yeading Community safe. Thank you in advance for 
your support. 
 

Please follow this link to have a look at Hillingdon 
Talks, a speech and language therapy website to 
give you some further information on children’s 
communication: ps://www.cnwl.nhs.uk/hillingdon-

talks 
Health & Hygiene 
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure 
that you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing 
option 1 and leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, 
and reason for absence. 

Place 2Be have some fantastic resources written by experts covering a 
wide range of popular parenting topics. 
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/   
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